
To:  All Research Students 
CC:  GS Colleagues 
From:  Graduate School 
Date:  7 September 2022 
Subject:  Research Student Gathering - 30 September 2022 
 
Dear Students 
 
Since July 2022, GS has organized periodic small group gatherings for research students 
which received very positive feedback from the participants. Registration is now open for the 
upcoming gathering to be held on 30 September 2022. 
 
Date: 30 September 2022 (Fri) 
Time: 5:00 - 6:00 pm 
Venue: Global Student Hub (QT201)  

We would like to encourage more peer communications among the student community so 
that you could get more opportunities to share with one another your research interest, 
challenges and/or problems. By joining our gathering, you can get acquainted with research 
students from different background and research group as well as GS staff. University 
management, internal and external scholars will also be invited from time to time. Social 
support can make your postgraduate research journey more pleasant. 
  

Please register HERE on or before 16 September 2022 (Fri). Seats are limited and 
registration will be on a first-come first-served basis. 
  
Regards 
Graduate School 
 

https://t.edm.polyu.edu.hk/activities_web/track/click?msgid=df536a1d-80d4-46b3-bba5-cc187a6fc253&linkid=6318647d598aab0001170ae2

